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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

87th June, 1934.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th
ultimo forwarding particulars of the Convention freeboards
assigned by the Japanese Govermnment to the steamer "ERIE MARU",
and have to say that the record of freeboard in the Register
Book 1s being amended accordingly,

I sm, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surwveyors, |

NAGASAKI,
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